TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

10 Cooper Drive Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107



Jay Reynolds
Public Works Director
(207) 799-4151
Fax: (207) 799-4426
jay.reynolds@capeelizabeth.org

DRAFT - Recycling Committee Goals - 2022

- Provide education and community outreach on recycling utilizing various strategies, such as:
 - Social media,
 - Networking with various local and regional recycling groups,
 - 'Community conversations', community events, and other resources.
- Consider other sustainability and environmental stewardship initiatives as they arise.
- Establish policies to manage the Bottle Shed Charitable Donation Program and determine charitable disbursements.
- Research and secure a grant *or other funding/resources (added text)* for water bottle filling stations at public facilities. Bottle filling stations provide the following goals:
 - Reduces the use of single-use plastics
 - Promotes the use of reusable containers
- Continue to engage the School District to work towards the following:
 - Increasing recycling efforts within the schools.
 - Educating students on recycling/composting/food waste diversion.
 - Engaging the school planning committee and new Superintendent (added text)
 with regards to proposed building designs that incorporate plans to make
 recycling easier and more consistent.
 - Encouraging school student participation with the recycling committee.
 - Investigating school student membership on the recycling committee.